
YOU ARE INVITED 
 

 

DSA Parents/Guardians, 

  

We want to hear from you! 

  

DSA leadership will be hosting two parent forums at the beginning of this school year. The purpose of 

these forums is for parents/guardians to share their ideas, concerns, and advice on how to improve 

outcomes on topics that are selected from the Parent Satisfaction Survey. These forums will be 

facilitated. Please join us! 

  

Thursday, September 6 (6:30 – 8:30pm) 

Saturday, September 8 (8:30 – 10:30am) 

  

Both forums will begin in the DSA Concert Hall. 

 

 

 


